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MegaZIP Closure Notice 
 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support of Sheraton Okinawa 
Sunmarina Resort. 
 
Please be advised that maintenance work and staff training are scheduled 
for the MegaZIP, and the facility will be temporarily closed on June 4, 2025. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and greatly 
appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 

Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarin Resort 
General Manager 

 

 


